
Please note this is an overview of your children’s learning and it will be differentiated to suit all learners’ needs.





Science 


 


 Children are focusing on Electricity- imagining if they could cope without electricity for a day! 


They will look at how electricity in generated. Conductors and Insulators and create their own electrical circuit.





PE


PE this half term is invasion games. Children will have a specialist coach and the lessons will be outside. Children are allowed to bring tracksuit bottoms/leggins a sweatshirt and trainers ideally blue or black to match school uniform.


Please note our last swimming session is Wednesday 14th November.








Literacy


This half term we wil read The Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe. We will begin to learn how to use fronted adverbials in our writing and continue to use extended noun phrases to add detail to our writing. There will be a focus on newspaper writing and short stories. 





Children will continue to read daily and be involved in class discussion, comprehensions dissecting text and writing based upon reading. Our guided reading focus this half term is ‘inference’ where we will help children develop the skills to look for clues in texts and decide what the author is trying to say. We encourage children to read for pleasure as regularly as they can at home and remind them they are responsible for changing their reading books in school.





We will continue with daily phonics and spellings and really focus on applying the rules in to our writing. Children will have weekly spelling tests. 





Spellings will now be sent out on a Friday, to be learnt for the following Friday








Computing


 


Children will continue to work on scratch using coding and programming. You can access this at home for free if children wish to practice what they have learnt in school. 





Geography


Our topic this half term is Mountains – the children will investigate how mountains are formed. Look at Mount Everest. They will explore how to survive when climbing a mountain and they will also look at activities/ sports that take place on a mountain. 


A lot of our art will be based on our mountain topic.





Other Information


Parents Evening is Tuesday13th November 


Y4 Sunshines’ Family Worship – Friday 16th November





Numeracy


This half term we will continue to deepen the children’s understanding of number and place value. We will use concrete equipment and pictorial to support children’s understanding and delve into children explaining their findings more.





We will be looking at :


Measurement and perimeter


Multiplication and division 


Adding 4 digit number including decimals 


Estimation and inverse operations


Converting between different units of measure


Looking at graphs, bar charts, pictograms and tables 











